
 

 

                 ‘Great oaks from little acorns grow’ 
    Spring term (1) 2020 – Week 5 & 6 

 

Our Value this half term is… 
 

 

Teams of the Week: 

Week 5: 

GARRON 

Week 6: 

MALLEY 

Lunchtime Table 

Week 5:  

Week 6:  

 Class Mascots (Wk 5) 

Acorn Class: Melanie 

Beech Class: Sophia 

Oak Class: Ciaran 

Superstars (Wk5) 

 

 

       Acorn Class: Pippa 

       Beech Class: Lottie 

       Oak Class: Kitty 

Sport Stars (Wk5) 

 
Acorn Class: Rebecca  

Beech Class: Zach 

Oak Class: Freya 

 

Class Mascots (Wk 6) 

Acorn Class: Tristan 

Beech Class: Freddie 

Oak Class: Grace 

Superstars (Wk6) 

 

 

      Acorn Class: Samuel 

      Beech Class: Evvie 

      Oak Class: Max 

Sport Stars (Wk6) 

 
 

Beech Class: Evvie 

Oak Class: Erin & Lily  

 

 

Good To Be Green: 

Well done to all children who 

were ‘green’ all this week 

The following children have 

completed their Froggy Card 

Ladder  Club Legends: 

 

Beech Class: Anais, Morgan, Oliver, 

Jonah 

           Oak Class: Adam and Max 

              

         Gold Awards  

 

Oscar ~ Hereford & Worcester County Championship won 

both of his breaststroke events and was in the Top 20 

Nationally! 

Coming Up After Half Term ……. 

Acorn Class will be starting Forest Schools on the first Monday of the new term. 

  

Oak Class ~ Worcester Warriors are back on a Tuesday afternoon for Rugby training with Oak Class. 

 

Class photos with Tempest ~ 4th March 

  

World Book Day, Thursday 5th March… 

This year we’ve chosen the theme of ‘Animals’. We would love the children to come to school 

dressed as their favourite animal book character and to bring the story book that their 

character is from to share with their peers. 

        

 

 llangrove.hmfa.org.uk/ 

@LlangroveSchool 
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HMFA Multi-skills………  
Year 4 travelled to Hereford Leisure Centre to participate in a School Games multi-skills event. 

Alongside twenty other schools, our team took part in a variety of team activities, including 

running, jumping, kicking and throwing. The children had a fantastic morning and enjoyed 

meeting the School Games bull mascot! 

 

 

Acorn Class Dance…Acorn class said a 

fond farewell to Emily this week. Emily has been helping the class to create a Superhero dance. 

 

On Tuesday it was Safer Internet Day 2020, which this year has the 

global theme: Together for a better internet.  

 

Safer Internet Day is designed to empower young people to take 

control of their digital lives. The focus was online identity and 

asking the children to consider whether they and their peers are 

truly free to be themselves online. The lessons included creating 

avatars, discussions and online stories & quizzes. Please see further 

details in the attached PDFs. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class 

Story 
English & SPaG Maths 

Acorn 

Class 

 
[ 

This week the children have been 

creating their own Supertato stories. 

They have been using adjectives to 

describe their characters. 

Reception have been writing sentences 

about superheroes. 

Year 1 have been exploring half of a shape. 

We have been shading in halves and 

answering questions involving halves. 

Reception have been ordering numbers to 

20. 

Beech 

Class 

 

The children have been focusing on 

spelling rules for adding suffixes (Y2 & 

Y3) and prefixes (Y3). We have also 

been using information books to support 

our fictional dinosaur stories. 

 We have been using 

arrays and bar models 

 
to support our understanding of 

multiplication.  

Y2: x2, x5, x10 

Y3, x3, x4, x8 

Oak 

Class 

 

The children have practised and recited 

their autobiographical poems. 

We have continued our work on fractions: 

looking at how to add fractions where the 

denominators are not the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


